
                            Electricity Metering, ABB Inc. 
208 S. Rogers Lane 

Raleigh, NC 27610 
 
 
February 21, 2003 
 
 
Dear Application Reviewer, 
 
 
This letter is to request a Class II Permissive change to the ALPHA Meter.  This product has been approved 
originally under the FCC ID: I7JA001SC42. 
 
 
The following changes have been made: 
 
 

1) New antennas have been added.  The new antenna specification documents have been included in 
the upload of this application. 
 

 
The ALPHA Meter was re-tested at Elliott Labs and found to be still in compliance to the MPE Exposure 
requirements 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Juan Martinez 
Sr. EMC Engineer 
Elliott Laboratories 


